
When: July 28-July 31  from 8:30-11:30   
Where: Mrs. Halbrook’s Classroom 

Student’s Name 

Parent’s Name

Parents Home/
Work Number Cell Number

Parent Email

Emergency Contact 
Name/Relation 

Emergency  
Contact Number

Allergies or 
Medical Concerns

Come see what Kindergarten is all about. We will play games review reading, and math skills 
and don't forget lots of crafts! I will review some skills that your child will need at the 
beginning of the year as well as introduce some of the skills we will do the first few weeks 
of school in this fun camp. We will have a special snack each day too! I will be sending tips 
and tricks of things to practice the last few weeks of summer  to start the year with a 
BANG at the conclusion of camp! 

Please send 150.00. cash or check(made out to Amber Halbrook) in an envelope labeled Mrs. 
Halbrook’s Glance into Kindergarten Camp by May 16th. Hurry, Hurry limited spots 
available!, 

If you are unable to attend the camp refunds will not be given but we will make every effort to find a child to come 
in your place. This is a camp for Cedar Creek Students who are going to be in Kindergarten for the 2025/2026 school 
year. If you have any questions don’t hesitate to contact me at 318.210.6181 or ahalbrook@cedarcreekschool.org 

I hope to see you at camp!

Kindergarten glance into 
hosted by: Amber Halbrook 
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